


File No. 21-395

From the Superintendent, House of Correction, requesting authorization to execute a one-year Purchase of Service Contract extension with Aramark Correctional Services LLC, in the approximate amount of $2,700,000 for the provision of food services at the House of Correction and Criminal Justice Facility for the period of January 1, 2022 to December 31, 2022.

A RESOLUTION

WHEREAS, the current food services contract with ARAMARK Correctional Services, LLC (ARMARK) expires on December 31, 2021; and

WHEREAS, a Request for Proposal was issued on August 11, 2014 and Aramark was selected as the provider; and

WHEREAS, on November 11, 2014, the County Board approved File No. 14-794 which granted the House of Correction (HOC) the authority to enter into a contract with Aramark for food service provision at the both the HOC and Criminal Justice Facility (CJF); and

WHEREAS, the terms of the contract approved by the County Board in File No. 14-794 was from January 1, 2015 until December 31, 2017 with an additional two, one-year extensions subject to the approval of the County Board; and

WHEREAS, the County Board in File No. 19-364 approved an additional two-year extension which expires on December 31, 2021; and

WHEREAS, the County has a food service master plan project underway for the County’s kitchens, primarily at HOC, CJF, and Vel Phillips Juvenile Justice Center, which is not yet completed; and

WHEREAS, Aramark has agreed to a new, one-year contract extension with the same provisions to help provide continuity until the County’s master plan is completed; now, therefore,

BE IT RESOLVED, the Milwaukee County Board of Supervisors does hereby authorize the Superintendent of the House of Correction to enter into a new, one-year Purchase of Service contract extension with ARAMARK Correctional Services, LLC to provide food services through December 31, 2022 in the amount of approximately $2,700,000; and

BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED, the aforementioned contract extension will only be executed after review and approval by the Community Business Development Partners, Office of Corporation Counsel, and Department of Administrative Services, Office of Risk Management.
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